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REGIONAL GRANTS SCHEME 

652. Hon MATT BENSON-LIDHOLM to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for 
Regional Development: 

I refer to the recent announcement of funding from the regional grants scheme. 

(1) When did the applications close for this latest round? 

(2) When did the panel meet to consider all the grant applications? 

(3) When did the final recommendations go to cabinet? 

(4) When will the funds be allocated to the successful applicants? 

Hon WENDY DUNCAN replied: 

I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. The minister has provided the following 
answer —  

(1) 10 March 2011. 

(2) The boards of the nine development commissions met on various dates to consider the regional grants 
scheme applications. 

(3) 15 August 2011. 

(4) Grant payments will be issued by the relevant development commissions to the successful applicants 
upon the applicants meeting agreed milestone requirements as specified in the grant agreements 
between the development commissions and the applicants. 

 


